
In order to minimize the spread of the coronavirus, 
the Commission staff is telecommuting. If you need 
to contact staff, please do so by email; staff emails 
are available at http://www.asmfc.org/about-us/staff. 
If you have a general question, please send your 
inquiry to info@asmfc.org. Hoping everyone is 
healthy and stays safe.  
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